
 

Glenfield Intermediate School 

Uniform Information 

 

The Board of Trustees requires that all students are in school uniform.  It is          
expected that students will care for their uniform and maintain a good   
standard of personal hygiene.  All items must be clearly named and with your 
child’s room  number.  

 
The school uniform is available to purchase from: 

NZ Uniforms Auckland 
19A Douglas Alexander Parade, 

 Albany  
 

PHONE: +64 9 477 6300 
FREE PHONE: 0800 698 643 

 
Opening hours 6 days a week:  weekdays 9am–5pm, Saturdays 9am–4pm 

 
or 
 

Visit the Glenfield Intermediate Uniform Hub 
 

Were you can find all the information you need 
to purchase the school uniform online  

 
glenfieldintermediate.nzuniforms.com 

Please note that the School does not sell second hand uniforms   

http://glenfieldintermediate.nzuniforms.com/

